
Class Organization Starting 
Monday, September 9th, 2019 

Thank you all for your patience while we have 
been working on the class organization this 
past week.  

Important 

On Monday morning at 7:30am, class lists will 
be posted on the rolling board outside the front 
of the school. Please find your child(ren)’s 
name on the lists. At the top of each list will 
have the teacher name, division and classroom 
where your child will be dropped off and picked 
up for the week. In addition, we will have staff 
members in orange safety vests that will also 
have class lists to assist you. School maps with 
will be posted in various locations at the front 
of the school.  

Please note: there could still be a few minor 
alterations to these lists throughout the week.  


